

Department of Public Works Attention: Thomas M. Eeg 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI. 53403

In re: Contract Renewal

Dear Tom,

I would be more than happy to continue with the service on all the elevators for the City of Racine under the same contract we have been working under. We have not had a price increase in a couple of years. If it would be acceptable, I would like to add a \$50 per month increase to \$1,340 which relates to a 3.9% increase over the current 2007 costs. I thank you for your consideration.

2-17-2011

Thank you,

Bob Young BY: